

October 16, 2024

Holly Baker DHHS/Child Passenger Safety Program 825 5th Street, Room 126 Eureka, CA 95501

Dear Holly,

On behalf of Coast Central Credit Union's Community Investment Program and our Board of Directors, I am pleased to inform you that **your organization has been awarded a \$9,193 grant** toward the purchase of child safety seats as part of our fall 2024 round of giving.

Our program received over 50 requests totaling over \$650,000. With \$150,000 to give, our employee committee devoted a significant amount of time to read through and discuss every application in detail. Ultimately, yours was one of 18 projects recommended and approved. We truly value the good work you are doing on behalf of others.

In order to receive your grant funds, we ask that you use the enclosed Grant Report Form to attach copies of purchase orders, receipts, etc. for the specific item(s) approved and submit for reimbursement. Note that you can submit partial reimbursements using the Form multiple times. Your completed form is due within the next 12 months, by October 31, 2025. Please feel free to contact Colleen Toste, VP Marketing & Communications, at (707) 445-8801 x 1309 or ctoste@coastccu.org if you have any questions about this process.

Enclosed is a Photo Information & Release Form. We encourage you to submit quality photographs depicting your project that could be used in our quarterly newsletter, website, social media, or other publication. Please complete and attach a form with your photos.

Coast Central's commitment to the longtime credit union motto, "People Helping People", stands firm. We are appreciative to organizations like yours that share this commitment and demonstrate that daily. Congratulations and thank you for your wonderful efforts.

Sincerely,

Fred J. Moore President & CEO

Arcata

Crescent City

Eureka

Fortuna

Hoopa

McKinleyville

Weaverville

Willow Creek